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As the question regarding ‘Frontex’ falls entirely under the responsibility of the European 
Border and Coast Guard Agency (Frontex), the Commission has asked the Agency to provide 
the details requested by the Honourable Member. The Agency’s reply will be sent by the 
Commission to the Honourable Member as soon as possible.


